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A fax bulletin from Molina Healthcare of Michigan (MHM) January 24, 2022 
 

 

Change to Bowel Preparation Product Coverage 
 

In March 2021, there was a shortage of certain manufacturers of polyethylene glycol 3350 with 
electrolytes (PEG-3350) used for bowel preparation. To assist our Molina Healthcare of Michigan 
Medicaid members and providers with the shortage, Molina Healthcare of Michigan had temporarily 
allowed the following products to be filled at the pharmacy without need for prior authorization. The 
reported shortage has since been resolved.   
 
Molina will now be replacing prior authorization requirements on non-preferred bowel 
preparation products. This change will take effect 3/1/2022. 
 
Medications that will require prior authorization again include: 
  

Product Name 

Clenpiq SOLN 10-3.5-12 MG-GM-GM/160ML PCP 100 KIT  

Colyte with Flavor Packs SOLR 240GM PEG-Prep KIT 5-210MG-GM 

GaviLyte-C SOLR 240GM Plenvu SOLR 140GM 

GaviLyte-G SOLR 236GM Poly-Prep KIT  

GaviLyte-H KIT 5-210MG-GM Prepopik PACK 10-3.5-12MG-GM-GM 

GaviLyte-N with Flavor Pack SOLR 420GM Suprep Bowel Prep Kit SOLN 17.5-3.13-
1.6GM/177ML 

Golytely SOLR 227.1GM Nulytely Lemon-Lime SOLR 420GM 

Golytely SOLR 236GM Nulytely with Flavor Packs SOLR 420GM 

MoviPrep SOLR 100GM TriLyte SOLR 420GM 
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Thank you for serving Molina members! 


